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I am an anesthesiologist in Bend, OR.  As a physician, I strongly support HB 4130.  

This bill effectively ensures physicians remain in control of patient care and protects 

against corporations and private equity companies owning or indirectly controlling 

medical practices and the decisions of healthcare providers.  Our Central Oregon 

community has already lost physicians and practices as a result of corporate 

ownership.   


